
Mr . John T . William 
34Z0 Sheridan Drive 
Durham, North Carolina 

Dear Mr. William : 

August 7, 1967 

I certainly appreci te your taking the time to write 
me regarding the recent CBS new cast you a of 

bat is going on in Atlanta . 

Regardle of ll you do and the incere concern ·of 
all citizen , it is no a . sur nee that trouble will not 
occur . 

I am mo t gr teful for your cOIDmendation of our 
efforts. 

lAJr: o 

Sincerely, 

Ivan Allen, Jr. 
Mayor 




